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Thank you to all those who entered our Family Time Bingo, it was wonderful 

to see all the photos you shared! 

We can announce the winners were Francesca, Rhiannon & family and  

Olive & family!  

CONGRATULATIONS! 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any concerns regarding mental 

health & well-being.  

Miss Rowlands, our Family Support Worker, is also our well-being lead. 
 

We hope you all have a Merry Christmas and a  

Happy New Year 


